
 

Update on Noise Assessment  

July 3 t h  2025 

 

As par t of our ongoing commitment to address community 

concerns about an increase in noise near The Clemow, an Ottawa 

bylaw off icer visited the area ear l ier today.  

 

The off icer assessed a nearby proper ty where a resident repor ted 

increased noise since The Clemow’s cool ing system began 

running. Measurements were taken with the cool ing system both 

on and off to determine its impact on local noise levels.  

 

Once we receive the city’s off icia l  repor t, we wi l l  share the f indings 

with residents and inform them of the next steps.  

 

In addit ion to the city’s assessment, an independent sound 

consultant from Gradient Wind Engineering has star ted a more 

extensive review. This includes taking measurements on Clemow 

and Powell,  both west and east of Bronson, as wel l as on the 

Avenues, in response to requests from Glebe residents.  

 

We have provided our contact information to Council lor Menard’s 

off ice to share with residents who wish to discuss their  concerns 

directly,  and we welcome the oppor tunity to engage with our 

neighbours. 

 

We remain commit ted to fully complying with the city’s noise 

bylaws and being a respectful member of the community.  

 

info@ktsproper ties.ca 


